
July 23, 2015 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

I am enclosing a revised version of our review entitled "Non-invasive diagnosis of 

liver fibrosis and cirrhosis”.  

We have made the changes and additions that you requested. We have carefully 

edited and corrected the language, which in our opinion is now Grade A or higher.  

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely,     Gerardo Z. Lederkremer 

 

 


